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Lynne Baldwin

From: Bernadette Owens

Sent: 08 September 2021 13:00

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: 21/02861/SCOP EIA Scoping Little Chesterton

Attachments: NE Response EIA Scoping Little Chesterton Sep21.pdf

From: Micklem, Rebecca <Rebecca.Micklem@naturalengland.org.uk> 
Sent: 08 September 2021 12:58
To: Bernadette Owens <Bernadette.Owens@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: 21/02861/SCOP EIA Scoping Little Chesterton

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the 
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Bernadette,

Thank you for consulting Natural England on the above application; please find our response attached.

Kind regards,

Rebecca Micklem

Lead Adviser

Sustainable Development
Thames Solent Team

Tel: 020822 57686
Mob: 07795257101

This message has been sent using TLS 1.2 

This email and any attachments is intended for the named recipient only. If you have received it in error you have no 
authority to use, disclose, store or copy any of its contents and you should destroy it and inform the sender. Whilst 
this email and associated attachments will have been checked for known viruses whilst within the Natural England 
systems, we can accept no responsibility once it has left our systems. Communications on Natural England systems 
may be monitored and/or recorded to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. 

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You 
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it 
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your 
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 
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Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not 
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.. 


